From

Greg Vaughan<gregvaughan54@hotmail.com>

Date

Thu May 25 11:56:39 PM EST 2017

To

Enquiries Enquiries @gplains.vic.gov.au>;

cc

bcc

Subject

budget submission 2017/2018

Chief Executive Officer Golden Plains Council Pope Street Bannockburn 3331

Ref: 4/2017

25/5/2017

Budget Submission 2017/2018

Could I please have an update on the Mc Phillips Rd carriageway? The current visual up date for 2016/2017 of road treatment and kerbing, does not appear to be completed. From memory it was an \$80,000 priority one item. Is there any Budget Item set aside in this budget?

Community Grants. An allocation of funding is currently proposed for the coming budget. Previous concerns have been raised re the method and applications submitted. Jill EVANS indicated that a new process and application form would be revised for this year. Was this completed prior to issuing the document this year?

Regards

Greg VAUGHAN.

Please acknowledge receipt of this e mail. Pro

Previous e mail was sent on 23/05/2017.